
s

t

October 19, 1982

Dockets: 50-313/82-23
50-368/82-20

Arkansas Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. William Cavanaugh III

Senior Vice President
Energy Supply

P. O. Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gentlemen:

This refers to the Emergency Preparedness Appraisal Followup conducted by

C. A. Hackney and other NRC staff members during the ')eriod July 19-23,d to1982,
of activities authorized by NRC Operating Licenses DR)-51 and NPF-6,ine, and

an
the discussion of the Appendix A and Appendix B items with J. M. Lev
other members of your staff, at the conclusion of-the Emergency Preparedness
Appraisal Followup.

Areas examined during the followup are documented in the enclosed report.
Within these areas, the followup consisted of selective examination of
procedures and re)resentative records, interviews with personnel, and
observations by t1e auditors.

Within the scope of the followup, no violations or deviations were identified.

We have also examined actions you have taken with regard to previously identi-
fied items. The status of these items is identified in paragraph 2 of the
enclosed report.

1

We recognize that an ex) licit regulatory requirement pertaining to each item
identified in Appendix 3 may not currently exist. Notwithstanding this, you
are requested to submit a written statement within 60 days of the date of this
letter of the results of your consideration of each of the items. This de-,

scription is to include: (1)stepswhichhavebeentaken;(2)stepswhichwill
be taken; and (3) a schedule for completion of actions for each item. This
recuest is made pursuant to Section 50.54(f) of Part 50, Title 10, Code of
Feceral Regulations.

Inaccordancewith10CFR2.790(a),acopyofthisletterandtheenclosures
will be ) laced in the NRC Public Document Room, unless you notify this office,

and submit written
by teleplone, within 10 days of the date of this letter, thin 30 days of theapplication to withhold information contained therein wi
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date of this letter. Such application must be consistent with the requirements
of2.790(b)(1).

Should you have any questions concerning this followup, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

O/
W. C. Seidle, Chief
ReactorProjectBranch2

Enclosures:
1. NRC Inspection Report 50-313/82-23

and 50-368/82-20
2. Letter to Arkansas Power and Light

dated August 19, 1981

cc w/ enclosures:
J. M. Levine General Manager
ArkansasNuclearOne
P. O. Box 608
Russellville, Arkansas 72801
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bec to DMB: (IE35)
bcc to RIV:
Resident
Section Chief
Arkansas Department of Health
Info Systems
JTCollins-

JLMontgomery
CAHackney
G. Vissing, NRR
C. Trammell, NRR
Accompanying Personnel
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